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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 071540
Date 08 July 2015

Freedom of Information Request - Syria

Request:

Under the Freedom of Information Act, can you please tell me if the council has had
to take any action over concerns children or vulnerable adults might travel to Syria?

Specifically, can you please state:

1. How many children or vulnerable have been taken into care because of
concerns they might flee to Syria.

2. How many times the council has had to take legal action over those concerns
and the result.

3. How many times council action has led to the confiscation of passports.

Response:

In response to your request, we can confirm there have been ‘no’ cases over
concerns children or vulnerable adults might travel to Syria.


